
October 29th, 1924.

Dean W. Sherwood Fox, 
Western University, 
London, Ontario.

Dear Doan Foxi-
At Sir Arthur Currie’s request 

I am sending you herewith the manuscript of his 
address at the recent ceremonies In connection with 
the opening of your new buildings.

Yours faithfully.

Principal’s Secretary


